
From: Laura Terway
To: "Todd P Last"
Subject: RE: ZC 15-01: Zone Change R-10 to R-8, TP 15-02: 19-Lot Subdivision, and NR 15-04 Natural Resource Overlay

 District Verification
Date: Friday, July 24, 2015 7:52:56 AM

Mr. Last,
Thank you for your email.  The two files referencing Pavilion park were on the website for the Bolder
 Run application in error.  I have removed the documents from the incorrect website and verified
 that they are posted on the correct website.  Thank you for the email. 
 
 

Laura Terway, AICP
Planner
Planning Division
City of Oregon City
PO Box 3040 
221 Molalla Avenue, Suite 200
Oregon City, Oregon 97045
Direct - 503.496.1553
Planning Division - 503.722.3789
Fax 503.722.3880

Website: www.orcity.org | webmaps.orcity.org | Follow us on:  Facebook!|Twitter
Think GREEN before you print.
 
Please visit us at 221 Molalla Avenue, Suite 200 between the hours of 8:30am-3:30pm Monday through Friday. 
PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE: This e-mail is subject to the State Retention Schedule and may be made
 available to the public.
 
 
 

From: Todd P Last [mailto:Todd.Last@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2015 12:12 AM
To: Laura Terway
Subject: ZC 15-01: Zone Change R-10 to R-8, TP 15-02: 19-Lot Subdivision, and NR 15-04 Natural
 Resource Overlay District Verification
 
http://www.orcity.org/planning/landusecase/zc-15-01-zone-change-r-10-r-8-
tp-15-02-19-lot-subdivision-and-nr-15-04-natural-

Just curious what the Pavilion Park documents on this page have to do with
 the application for the boulder run application ?

Is this an error or are there two different developments under the one
 application?

thanks,
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Todd


